
Dear Families, 

I am happy to welcome you to the San Andreas Regional Center Early Start 
Program, which serves counties of Monterey, San Benito, Santa Clara, and Santa 
Cruz.  

Zero to three are crucial years in a child’s life.  At San Andreas Regional Center, 
we believe that every child deserves the opportunity to learn and grow and reach 
their full potential. We understand that children can achieve remarkable progress 
when they receive the necessary support at an early age. San Andreas Regional 
Center Managers and Service Coordinators work closely with local community 
partners to identify and serve children and families who require our support. 
Our primary goal is to help your child achieve developmental progress through 
early intervention services and parent education. 

Our service coordinators and community partners play a supportive role in your 
child's progress and are here to work alongside you and your child. We recognize 
that raising a child with developmental needs can be challenging, and we are 
committed to providing support, resources, and guidance every step of the way. 
I am always inspired to see our staff's dedication towards the families and 
children we serve. Many of our staff have personal experience with the 
developmental services system. We are grateful for the opportunity to partner 
with you and support your child reach their milestones. 

We look forward to working together and supporting your family's journey.  
Please visit our website for additional information and for the complete packet 
by clicking here:  SARC Early Start  

Javier Zaldivar 
Executive Director 

https://www.sanandreasregional.org/services/early-start-new/



